
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
November 7, 2022 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday November 7, 2022 at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in 
attendance included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers, and 
Council Members Durham, Lucas, Schick and Wambold.  Council Members 
Gauthier and Healy were absent.  The minutes of the October meeting were 
approved on a motion from Durham with support from Wambold.  The minutes 
from the Special Meeting of October 18th were approved on a motion from 
Durham with support from Wambold.  The Treasurer’s Report was approved 
subject to audit on a motion from Schick with support from Wambold.  Payment 
of the bills was approved on a motion from Wambold with support from Durham.  
The pavilion is being constructed.  Flights of Imagination will be sealed next 
Spring.  The planning committee met on October 17th, 2022 and the Tax 
Abatement Policy was sent to our attorney for approval.  It will be sent back to 
the committee for approval before being presented to the Council for 
consideration. An application was received from Christine Skuse about joining the 
Planning Committee.  A motion was made by Durham with support from Schick to 
approve Christine Skuse Some changes have been sent to Eric from NEMCOG for 
inclusion in the RRC plan.  Mahalak gave the zoning report.  Several letters are 
being sent out to other owners that need to clean their properties up.  No fire 
department report was given.  Gary Graves gave the maintenance report.  He’s 
going to be working further on the problem with the Sewer system.  He said our 
dump truck has been fixed and is ready for winter.  A motion was made by Schick 
with support from Wambold to offer $11 per hour to anyone working as an 
assistant to our Maintenance Man.   Carried.  Some of the Village Streets have 
been re-striped including Barlow Road, Lake Street and Traverse Bay Road.  A 
letter of intent to apply for a Sewer grant has been filed with help from the 
Michigan Municipal League Foundation.  No news on the Electric Car Charging 
station has been received.  A motion was made by Wambold with Lucas offering 
support to allow the Lincoln Lions to use the Village Hall for the Christmas in the 
Village festivities on December2.    The Planning Commission will meet Monday 
November 21 at 6.  Schick made a motion to adjourn with support from 
Wambold.  Carried.  
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
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